
 
 
 

Term 1 ~ February - April 2020 
 

A warm welcome to Room 18 for 2020! We have a very busy, exciting year ahead of us with many 
fun and engaging activities planned to stimulate our learning and thinking. 
 

 
This term we will learn about our Rights and 
Responsibilities as members of Room 18 and as 
part of our KNS community.  Developing a 
positive classroom culture we will participate in 
activities that encourage us to get along, share, 
take turns and communicate nicely with one 
another.   
 
 

THE KNIGHTON WAY  is an important 
part of our school philosophy and this term 
we focus on:  
Getting Along 

o I can work with anyone in class. 
o I am a caring friend. 
o I can share and take turns.  
o I listen to other people. 

 
 

Class Stationery  Thanks to those who 
have already paid for class stationery! If you do 
not already have a Kindo account, go 
to  www.mykindo.co.nz or via the link on our 
school website. There are no fees for Kindo 
payments unless you choose to use a credit 
card.  Using a Kindo account is the most 
efficient way to pay - and you don't need to 
send any paper forms back to school, so 
nothing gets lost in school bags. 
 

We are now using the stationery in class so if you 
need extra time to pay it off please let me 
know. 
 
 

Sun Safe: School hats must be worn in Term 1 
these can be purchased from the office for $5. 
 
 

Book bags are needed every day ! 
 

 

Put this somewhere  

important 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Karen Walshe 

 D Karen’s contact details - kwalshe@kns.ac.nz 

 

 
 
 

Term 1 

Dates to Remember 

* 3 February – 9 April * 
 

Swimming Days –  

Wednesday & Thursday 
 

Library - Our library day will be 

Friday (starting week 3) 
 

Assembly – Each Friday at 

9.10am in school hall 
 

Cultural Parade 

10th March 
 

Junior Fun Day 

2 April @ 9.45am 
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